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Community Worship and End of term Performance for 

Reception, Year 3 and Year 4 
 

A huge thank you to all families for supporting our school 
during the recent outbreak of COVID.  At present we do 
not have any more cases but I have taken the decision to 
not invite parents/carers to our forthcoming events so 
that we can reduce the risk of another outbreak before 
Christmas.  I know this will be disappointing for us all but 
each outbreak causes disruption to the school 
organisation, children’s learning and families’ work 
patterns. 
Instead, we will record the Year 3 and 4 Production and 
the Reception Nativity and publish for viewing  during the 
last week of term so that we can still celebrate our 
children’s achievements.  Our Community Worship will be 
streamed via Zoom within the church, like we did for 
Harvest Festival but unfortunately parents will not be able 
to join us in person. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Our Value for this month is  

 

Dates for the Diary 
December 

Thursday 2nd Year 3 & 4 Christmas Production 

Friday 3rd Community Worship (Zoom) 

Friday 10th Father Christmas in Castle 

Tuesday 14th Reception Nativity 

Thursday 16th Christmas Parties 

Friday 17th Christmas Worship 

Friday 17th Term Ends 

January 

Tuesday 4th Training Day 

Wednesday 5th School Opens to pupils 

LATENESS 

Please remember that the school day starts at 

8.55am and children are expected to be in their 

classrooms and learning at this time.  Any child 

arriving at school after 8.55am will receive a late 

mark in the register. 

 

Headteacher Awards and Value Star Awards 
 

  CHILDREN IN NEED 

Thank you to everyone that wore their pyjamas and 

onsies on Monday and made a donation to Children in 

Need.  We raised a fantastic £210.00 so thank you very 

much. 

 

ON-LINE SAFETY 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Kr5c5Z1muQM 

Simon Aston, a LA Officer, has completed some video clips 

to support parents with E safety at home.  These clips are 

fairly short and help to refresh us all of the potential risks 

to our children – well worth a quick watch so that we can 

keep up to date with the ever-changing world of 

technology. 

 

Role Model of the Year 2021 
Huge congratulations goes to Joseph who was awarded 

Role Model of the Year in Northamptonshire. Joseph has 

been busy litter picking and gaining sponsorship in order 

to support our envrinment and Gosset Ward at 

Northampton General. 
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